

## **Dromintee Primary School**

Dear Dromintee PS pupit Léann • An Grá • An Sult

Before you return to school we have one last project for you to do.

## Bake bread and write a letter

Think of an older person in your community who may have been cocooning or quarantining. Bake them some bread with the ingredients in this pack and write them a letter. Ask an adult for help if you need it. Let the older person know that you are thinking of them and tell them how you feel about returning to school. Ask them to write back to you to tell you something about their memories of baking bread or of going to school.

Write YOUR name and address on the envelope with the stamp on it.

Deliver your bread (with the butter and jam as a gift), your letter and the envelope with your name on it to the person you've been thinking of.

Give yourself a hug - you've shown kindness to another person. Sit back and wait for a reply.

Social engagement between generations is a key factor for the wellbeing of all.

This project is possible by funding acquired from Newry, Mourne and Down District Council